
MENOMINEE INDIAN SCHOOL DISTRICT
BOARD OF EDUCATION

SPECIAL NOTICE

Notice is given that a majority of the Menominee Indian School District Board Members
will be attending the 2024 Wisconsin State Education Convention on January 17, 2024 -
January 19, 2024 in Milwaukee, Wisconsin for educational training and an opportunity
for district leadership. No other governmental business will be conducted during this
gathering unless otherwise published.


